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Dear Provider: 

 

On April 1, 2017, West Virginia Medicaid began providing a Health Home program for people with 

a qualifying diagnosis. As a Health Home program provider, the West Virginia Department of 

Human Services, Bureau for Medical Services wishes to thank you for your participation and 

dedication to our members.  

 

The Health Home program will be discontinued for all members and providers on June 30, 2024. 

No new members may be enrolled in the program after May 1, 2024. Any claims submitted with 

a date of service on or after July 1, 2024, for Healthcare Common Procedure Codes System 

(HCPCS) S0281 (Medical Home Program) will be denied.  

 

If you have any questions about this letter, contact Acentra Health toll-free at 1-888-571-0262, 

or you can visit the Health Home program website at      

dhhr.wv.gov/bms/WV%20Health%20Homes/Pages/default.aspx for more information.      
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